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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Another term has flown by! We are now preparing for 
lots of exciting activities during the final term of school. 
The children are looking forward to moving up to their 
new classes and we are looking to welcoming our new 
Reception families who will join us in September. 
 

Now that teaching staff recruitment is finalised we are 
able to let you know which year groups the teachers 
will be working in. For children who are in two form 
entry classes you will know which class teacher your 
child is with when you receive your child’s school 
report.  
 

Reception Miss Cameron and Mrs Perryer  
Year 1  Miss Bailey and Miss Tennant  
Year 2  Miss Lloyd and Mrs Pill  
Year 3  Mrs Wright and Miss Edwards  
Year 4  Mr Byron 
Year 5  Miss Driscoll  

 

Our new teachers will be visiting school on a couple of 
occasions next term. We will make sure that they have 
an opportunity to meet parents at the start or end of 
the day.  
 

We are very excited to announce that Miss Veuve is 
expecting a baby. Miss Veuve will begin her maternity 
leave at the end of September. As Miss Veuve will be 
with us for only a month at the beginning of our new 
academic year, she will not be taking a class but will be 
supporting the teachers with the transition of children 
into their new classes.  
 

Thank you so much to all of the parents who attended 
our Maths Curriculum Evening. We had such positive  
feedback. We are planning another curriculum event 
for the Autumn term. This will be about reading and 
how you can support your children at home with their 
reading development.  
 

 
 

Our Art Exhibition was a huge success. The children 
once again blew us away with their creativity and 
incredible art work! It was so lovely to see so many of 
you attend this very special event. The children have 
already been coming up with ideas for next year.  
 

During May we had some special visitors. On May Day 
the Morris Dancers entertained us. The children were 
super impressed with this traditional form of Folk 
Dancing. We really hope they will return next year. 
Year 1 had lots of pets to visit and particularly enjoyed 
the Zoo Lab workshop. This week Year 2 had a fun- 
packed day at Wild Place.  
 

We are now looking forward to the final term and can’t 
quite believe how quickly this year has gone! We look 
forward to seeing you at our summer events. Many 
thanks as always for your continued support.  
 

Best Wishes, Sara Yarnold and the CPS Team 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 4th June Term Begins 

Tuesday 5th June Year 1 & Year 2 Singing Concert at the 
Colston Hall 10.30 – 11.30am 

Wednesday 6th June Reception and Y1 Sports Day at Failand 

Wednesday 13th June Year 2, 3 & 4 Sports Day at Failand 

Monday 18th June 
PTA Meeting Paintworks, Bath Road 
BS4 3EH 7.30p. 

Thursday 21st June New Reception Induction Evening 6.30 

Sunday 1st July Summer Fun Day at Failand  

Thursday 5th July The Lion King Y3 & Y4 Play - Time TBC 

Friday 6th July The Lion King Y3 & Y4 Play - Time TBC 

 
PTA News 
Firstly, thank you to everyone who responded to the 
volunteer google form sent out last month.  The PTA will be 
in contact with those that can help on the various events 
throughout June – namely Sports Days and the new 
starter Induction Evening, soon.   
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Thank you in advance for your time, it’s much 
appreciated.  Ice Lolly Friday’s have been very popular 
this term with the sunny weather, which is great, as all 
proceeds go towards Forest School. Thank you, as always, 
to the class reps and volunteers who help each week. In 
addition to Forest School funding, the PTA have pledged 
to purchase new waterproof overalls for use at Forest 
School and we have also contributed to the cost of some 
new play equipment such as balls, hula hoops etc. for use 
at playtime. 
On Sunday 1st July the Summer Fun Day will be taking 
place at Failand between 2-5pm.  Please look out for 
emails and information seeking your help with donations 
for the raffle, various stalls and your help on the day.  If 
you (or your business) would like to sponsor some of the 
cost of putting on the Fun Day by placing an advert in the 
Fun Day Programme please contact the PTA Committee 
on the email below for more details (prices start from £25). 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
Our next meeting is on Monday 18th June at 7:30pm at the 
Paintworks, Bath Road BS4 3EH.  Everyone is welcome.  
We hope you can join us. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support – your time, 
effort and generosity mean everything –  and we look 
forward to planning and putting on the Summer Fun Day 
with you. 
All the best, The PTA Committee 
Email: cathedralprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com or find us 
on Facebook – CPS PTA. 
 

Ice Lolly Friday 

Friday Year Class Reps 
8th June Reception Tessa, Hugh & Catherine 
15th June Year 1 Troy, Laura, Ailsa & Zola 
22nd June Year 2 Elaine & Lucy 
29th June Year 3 & 4 Tara, Vanessa & Lisa 
6th July Reception Tessa, Hugh & Catherine 

 
Secondhand Uniform  
The PTA will be having a second hand uniform stall at 
both the Induction Evening and the Summer Fun Day. 
If you have any good condition CPS uniform you would 
like to donate, please bring it into the office where it will 
be passed onto Jane Glydon (Y4 parent) who will be 
coordinating this.  
 
CPS Uniform 
While we are on the subject of school uniform; we 
would like to remind all parents/carers that children 
must come to school wearing the correct uniform. This 

includes the polo shirt with the school logo, grey 
trousers/skirt/pinafore, black shoes (no trainers) or 
shirt and tie for KS2. For KS1 girls are also allowed to 
wear a red and white gingham dress. Please remember 
if your child brings in a summer hat, can it please be 
school colours. Children should not be wearing denim 
or other coloured jackets to school. 
 
SHINE 
Term 5 has all but drawn to an end here at Shine and 
Summer has definitely arrived! On Monday’s, Tuesday’s & 
Wednesday’s we have 3 clubs running. While on 
Thursday’s & Friday’s there are 2 clubs. We kick off the 
week on Mondays with Design & Create where we have 
made Pikachu masks as well as lots of different creatures 
we made with paper plates for example our snakes, 
elephants & frogs. While some of the children have made 
books & cards. Mondays also consist of Ball Skills club 
along with Cartoon Club too. Our Sports Coach James has 
played all sorts of Ball Games outside in the sunshine on 
Monday’s ranging from Handball to Football. Cartoon 
Club consists of a more chilled out vibe colouring in & 
drawing. On Tuesdays at Shine we run Dance club with 
our qualified Dance coach Lorna, Sketch & Paint & Lego 
Club. Lego Club also runs on a Wednesday & a Thursday, 
whilst at Sketch & Paint the children can paint anything 
they fancy, or their Pottery from Pottery Club which 
incidentally is run on Wednesdays. Also, on Wednesday’s 
is Dodgeball club which continues its success. Thursday's 
with Lego is Cookery Club which is our most popular club 
here at Shine. We have recently made pizza’s, cupcakes & 
rice Krispy squares with marshmallows - yum yum! We 
round off the week with Archery Club & Fun Time Friday! 
Archery Club is a hit (pun intended) whilst the not so 
sporty can relax doing other stuff like playing games, 
drawing & some outside play time!  
Don’t forget to book your child up well in advance just so 
they don't miss out on a club of their choice, also for any 
late bookings past lunchtime you’ll need to contact myself 
so I know & can mark your child on my register & also 
you’ll need to contact the school.  
Term 6 is up online ready to take bookings; the clubs are 
going to stay the same as they did for Term 5 too. Any 
queries please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
07845421021 or drop me an email at 
shinesasc_cathedral@hotmail.com 
I’ll leave you with a joke, “What did the beach say to the 
tide when it came in?”, Answer “Long time no sea!”.  
Jack (After School Club Manager) 
shinesasc_cathedral@hotmail.com  
or 07845 421021.  
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